
From: Julie Palm <julielpalm@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 12:54 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Washington State Commercial Energy Code 
 

External Email 

Hello, my name is Julie Palm. My husband and I live in Winthrop in the Methow Valley. 
Please approve the proposed updates to the Washington State Commercial Energy 
Code that require new commercial buildings be built with clean electric heat pumps and 
heat pump water heaters instead of dangerous and polluting gas appliances.  
Thank you for your consideration and your work on behalf of the State. 
Julie Palm 
 

 


